
PCN - 11 117 R-1

Issue Date: January 27 2012

Product Manager:

Subject:

Distribution:

Type of Change:

Change Description:

Reason for Change:

Affected Parts:

Effective Date of Change: N/A N/A N/A

Last Time Buy Date: N/A N/A N/A

Last Disty Return Date: N/A N/A N/A

Datasheet Attached? No

Qual/Test Data Attached? No

Samples Availability Date: N/A N/A N/A

Available Alternatives? N/A

Product Name:

Questions? Leng Yew Seng, Product Manager

Lengys@fci.com

All BergStak products and their components will be transferred from Malaysia to FCI sites in China.

By Rev-1: The previously announced process transfer from Malaysia to China (ref PCN-11-117) 
has been put on hold until later 2012. Timing has not yet been determined, but will be announced 
at a later date. 

BergStak products are planned for expansion in the FCI "Smarter Service" program championed by the 
new primary assembly site in China.  This "Smarter Service" program uses LEAN-based operations, 
supply chain and quality initiatives to reduce lead times for customers.

By Rev-1:  Due to high order demand for the BergStak product line, we are unable to produce the 
needed buffer stocks for the move period.

Attached list

Contact your local FCI Representative, or

BergStak 0.8mm Mezzanine Connectors

All P/Ns on list currently produced in Malaysia

Leng Yew Seng, Product Manager

Process Change Notification

N/A

Global

Manufacturing Location Change
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